March, 1994
      DOC: IEEE P802.11-94/xxx

November, 2001
 IEEE P802.15-01/516r0


IEEE P802.15

Wireless Personal Area Networks

	Project
	IEEE P802.15 Working Group for Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPANs)

	Title
	XtremeSpectrum, Inc. report on UWB Regulatory Activity

	Date Submitted
	13 Nov 2001

	Source
	[Matt Welborn / Martin Rofheart]
[XtremeSpectrum, Inc.]
[8133 Leesburg Pike, Suite 700

Vienna, Va. 22182
	Voice:
[  703.269.3052 ]
Fax:
[  703.749.0248 ]
E-mail:
[ mwelborn@xtremespectrum.com  ]

	Re:
	

	Abstract
	This document represents the opinion of XtremeSpectrum, Inc. on the status of the regulatory effect at the FCC.



	Purpose
	

	Notice
	This document has been prepared to assist the IEEE P802.15.  It is offered as a basis for discussion and is not binding on the contributing individual(s) or organization(s). The material in this document is subject to change in form and content after further study. The contributor(s) reserve(s) the right to add, amend or withdraw material contained herein.

	Release
	The contributor acknowledges and accepts that this contribution becomes the property of IEEE and may be made publicly available by P802.15.


Opinion of XtremeSpectrum, Inc. on UWB Regulatory Activity

1 .0 On Worldwide Regulatory Activity

· On Europe and Japan: It is our understanding, from a proprietary source, that MPT in Japan will harmonize with FCC.  At this point we have no information on Europe.

2.0 On Regulatory Activity in the USA

· The new FCC chairman, Michael Powell, included UWB as a favored technology in his opening statement to Congress--search on 'ultra' in the link

http://www.fcc.gov/Speeches/Powell/Statements/2001/stmkp125.txt

· During follow-up Q&A Powell indicated 4Q2001 for rules (Comm Daily excerpt below). XtremeSpectrum tested this by visiting OET and in a meeting with Julius Knapp, John Reed and Karen Rackely it was indicated they are working to get rules in order and also that they agreed with the bulk of XtremeSpectrum’s filings.

· From the telecom journal, "Communications Daily"

POWELL SEES ULTRAWIDEBAND PROCEEDING COMPLETED BY END OF 2001

The FCC could issue a ultrawideband (UWB) spectrum interference

rulemaking by the end of 2001, possibly as early as the fall,

Chmn. Michael Powell said today during a House Appropriations

Subcommittee hearing.  "We take seriously that Congress wants

that wrapped up" as soon as possible, he said.  The proceeding is

on "as expeditious a track as can be," he said, but the

Commission is "still waiting for the government to complete its

evaluation" of a recently released study of UWB interference

issues.  Once NTIA, Defense Dept., and other government public

safety interests finish evaluating the data, the FCC will need to

develop "legal guidelines" and sort through other criteria before

going forward, Powell said.

· XtremeSpectrum has been actively and constructively driving the process and all indications are that we are schedule for a December decision and reports say that the FCC has a draft R&O. Further, the independent FCC handicapper, The Precursor Group, gives UWB an 80% likelihood of a positive FCC decision near year end.
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